
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy New Year!  Welcome to 
2019!  Hope you all had an enjoyable 
holiday season. January will be a 
quiet month so that we can regroup 
and settle back into our routines. 
So take a deep breath after the 
holiday frenzy and let’s take a look 
at what is going on this month. 
 
New Theme is School and 
Community: Starting Jan. 15 
 
Art/Purple – King Soopers 
Blocks/Brown – Construction 
Drama/ Orange – Fire Department 
Literacy/ Red – Library 
Table Toys/Blue – School 
Science/ Green – Vet Clinic 
 
No School on Monday, January 21, 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day! 
Try to make it special by going to 
the library to get a children’s book 
on Martin Luther King or go to the 
parade or just practice showing 
kindness to our neighbors. 
 
 
Preschool registration for 
continuing students and New 
Students is Jan. 22nd – Feb.8th 

Remember all registration is done 
online (please go to 
www.enrolljeffco.org) 
 
Library visit: 
Ms. Robyn the Librarian will visit us 
on Thursday, January 17th with new 
books, games and puppets. 
 
Look for Scholastic book orders 
coming soon. One way to help get 
books for the classroom is to 
order books for your child at 
home. We get points for free 
books. Most importantly, you 
have that special time reading 
with your child…it’s priceless! 
 

 
Enjoy! 
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